
***NOTICE*** 
(WEATHER PERMITTING) 

On Monday, July 29th the milling and paving of the following streets will begin 
 

The following streets will be milled and paved west of State Road 19 only: 

• Madison Ave (from N. Denver St. to N. Wayne St. and N. Lindy St. to State Road 19) 

• Jefferson Ave (from N. Denver St. to N. Wayne St.) 

• Monroe Ave (from N. Denver St. to State Road 19) 

• Jackson Ave (from N. Denver St. to State Road 19) 

• Van Buren Ave (from N. Denver St. to State Road 19) 

• Harrison Ave (from N. Denver Pike to State Road 19) 
 

• All of Hoover Ave. 

• Lee St. north of the Railroad only. 

• All of Olive St. 

• Garfield St. north of the Railroad only. 

• Ash St. north of the Railroad only. 

• All of Fulton Ave. 

• Water St. (from Harrison Ave. to Tyler Ave.) 

• All of Euclid Ave. 
 

Starting Date:    Monday, July 29     
 

Start Time:        7:00 a.m.  
 

Description of Project: During the milling process the roadways will be closed to thru 
traffic, and garages or driveways will have limited access. During 
the PAVING process, access to driveways will be blocked and 
inaccessible for a couple hours after the binder is applied and 
three to four hours after the surface is applied.     

 

IMPORTANT NOTE: NO PARKING ON STREETS.  Any vehicles left in 

garages or driveways with entries to these 

streets may have limited access at various times 

throughout the project. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience and 
understanding.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Peru Street Department at 765-472-2501. 


